
From: Gruen, Andrea M - DNR 
Sent: Friday, April 30, 2021 12:34 PM 
To: Walton, Katherine S. 
Cc: Gabriel Rodriguez (grodriguez@schiffhardin.com); Kristin Holloway Jones 

(kristin.jones@newellco.com); Beggs, Tauren R - DNR; Nelson, William J - DNR 
Subject: Newell Operating Company - Former Newton Gravel Pit Site Enforcement 

Update 
 
Good afternoon Katherine, 
 
Thank you once again for submitting the monthly status updates regarding cost sharing agreements 
between Newell Operating Company (NOC) and the City of Manitowoc (the City) regarding the 
Manitowoc City / Former Newton Tn Gravel Pit site (the Site).  The department is encouraged by the 
trajectory of progress between NOC and the City with regard to cost sharing agreements for 2020 and 
beyond at the Site.   
 
As such: the department is requesting that the monthly updates from NOC be reduced to a bimonthly 
basis (to be submitted every other month on the 15th of each required month), and include the following 
information: 
 

• Progress toward a finalized agreement of 2020 costs. 

• Progress towards the development of an agreed upon schedule for timing of cost recovery for 
2021 and beyond costs 

 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
Andrea 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

 

Andrea Gruen 

Environmental Enforcement Specialist  
Investigations & Environmental Enforcement Section 
Division of Public Safety & Resource Protection 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Ave.  
Green Bay, WI  54313 
Phone: (920) 366-1980 
Andrea.Gruen@Wisconsin.gov 
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